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Year Four began cello lessons this week led by a specialist teacher 
from County Music Service.  During the first lesson, pupils      

practised warming up, learnt the different parts of the cello and 
had a first go at playing “pizzicato.” 

UN Convention on the Rights of the Child 

Article 31:  Leisure, Play and Culture 

http://www.healthyschools.gov.uk/Default.aspx


Other exciting musical opportunities this term include samba lessons for 
Year Three and music technology sessions for Year Five.  We also have     
Christmas carol concerts coming up for Years One to Six and, in the 

Spring Term, Year Four will be performing at  Wembley Stadium as part of 
“Voice in a Million.” So, there are certainly plenty of fun, musical          

activities to look forward to! 



At school, we provide children 
with lots of opportunities to hear 

and learn traditional tales by 
heart.  Here are Year One, acting 
out the story of “Little Red Riding 

Hood.” 



On Thursday, Year Two had fun 
following instructions to make 

porridge. 

Next week the children will learn the story of “The Magic Porridge Pot.” 



Year Four have been learning about the 
different layers of an ocean and      

enjoyed expressing their understanding 
through art. 



Meet our fantastic Online  

Safety Ambassadors who are 
working with Mrs  Madahar to 
help keep everybody safe when 

using a laptop, PC, tablet, 
games console or mobile 

phone.  The Ambassadors will 
be promoting online safety 

through assemblies, the    
newsletter and information 

posters.  They will also share 
tips and rules about using    

app’s so that everybody can 
chat, game and search for    

information safely. 

UN Convention on the Rights of the Child 

Article 3:  Best Interests of the Child 



Some surprise packages arrived in the 
Year 3, 4, 5 and 6 classrooms this week! 
There was a buzz of excitement as they 
were unwrapped to reveal some brand 
new, newly published reading books for 
children to read at home. I really hope 
that the children enjoy reading their new 
books, and I look forward to hearing all 
about their favourites! 

Year 5 and 6 also received a copy of the      
Britannica All New Children’s Encylopedia this 
week, and have started to delve inside for new, 
interesting facts.  

Happy reading, everyone! Miss Challand 



 

School library visits recommenced this week and the 
Reception classes were the first to go and choose a 
book to take home. Here are some lovely photos of 
them relaxing with a story. 

              We encourage every child to read at 
          home at least 4 times a week here at 
               Sydenham, and are introducing a 
          new incentive to help encourage 
           your little one!               

Children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 were introduced to their new 
‘Bedtime stories’ bears in assembly this week. These bears will travel home 
with one child on a Friday to stay over for a weekend of bedtime stories, 
starting on Friday 24th September. For your child to be nominated by 
their teacher to take a bear home, they need to have their reading 
diary signed by you every time they read please, and as often as 
you possibly can. Reading daily makes such a huge difference to your           
 child’s ability to read and understand what they are reading. 



 



 

We have a long and proud history at Sydenham of      
promoting good mental health and wellbeing through   
nurture and a culture of kindness.  We always put the  

children’s best interests at the heart of everything we do 
and take great care to listen to pupils and offer support.  
This week Years Four, Five and Six were visited by NHS 
Mental Health Practitioners to consider what it means to 
have good mental health.  They learnt strategies to help 
them cope with difficult emotions and thought about the 

importance of resilience.  Our pupil Mental Health    
Champions will continue to promote wellbeing throughout 

the academic year. 

















 

Thursday 23rd September Rocksteady music lesson begin again. 

Friday 24th September MUFTI (non uniform) Day—bring 50p to wear your own choice of clothes to 
school.  All donations to School Fund. 

Wednesday 6th October Y1 CD Reading River, 9.15 0 9.45am. 

Thursday 7th October National Poetry Day 

Monday 11th October School closed for in-service (teacher) training. 

Wednesday 13th October School photographs—individual portraits. 

Wednesday 20th October Y1 EL Reading River, 9.15—9.45am. 

Friday 22nd October MUFTI (non uniform) Day—bring 50p to wear your own choice of clothes to 
school.  All donations to School Fund. 

Monday 25th October—Friday 29th October school closed for half-term holiday. 

School re-opens on School re-opens on Monday 1st November 

Tuesday 2nd November Y5 visit to The Space Centre. 

Tuesday 19th October YR and Y3 Diwali workshop. 

Friday 26th November MUFTI (non uniform) Day—bring 50p to wear your own choice of clothes to 
school.  All donations to School Fund. 

Tuesday 30th November Nasal flu immunisations—provisional date. 

Wednesday 1st/2nd December Y5 and Y6 silent disco—more information coming soon! 

Wednesday 1st December Infant Nativity, 9.30—10.00am. 

Wednesday 8th December Y1/2 carol concert, 9.30—10.00am. 

Tuesday 14th December Y5/6 theatre trip—”The Magician’s Elephant”, Royal Shakespeare Theatre. 

Thursday 9th December Y3/4 carol concert, 9.30—10.00am. 

Friday 10th December Y5/6 carol concert, 9.30—10.00am. 

Monday 13th December Christmas dinner. 

Thursday 16th December YR/Y1 theatre trip—”The Very Hungry Caterpillar”, Warwick Arts’ Centre. 

Friday 17th December MUFTI Day—bring 50p to wear a festive outfit. 

Monday  20th December—Friday 31st December School Closed for Christmas holiday 

Monday 3rd January 2022 school closed for bank holiday 

Tuesday 4th January 2022 school closed for in-service (teacher) training School re-opens on 
Wednesday 5th January 2022 

Have a super weekend! 

Best wishes from Miss Glenny (Associate Headteacher) 






